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*Schedule subject to change with weather conditions and in 
accordance with public health directives
Project percentages represent the value of the installed work

Week in Review and Lookahead
Friday, February 10, 2023

This Saturday, February 11th, demolition work at the 
Government Center Garage will continue, and shuttles 
will replace Green Line service from North Station 
to Government Center

• Lookahead | Preparations continue for utility relocation work ahead of elevator installation for 
the Symphony Station Accessibility Improvements project. Work will include moving gas lines, 
internet cables, electrical conduits, and other utilities located around the Huntington Ave and 
Massachusetts Ave intersection. The Capital Transformation team is planning public meetings to 
provide more information to the community before the utility work kicks off this spring
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